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News from Pioneers 
 
 

The children have had a great first week back and 
are enjoying their new topic ‘Amazing Me!’   There 
will be more information about this next week – 
look out for the newssheet on our noticeboard.  We 
are hoping to create an “Amazing Me Show” and to 
inspire the children we have a Magician coming 
next Friday afternoon.   
 
Many thanks for coming to the Parent Meetings.  It 
is great to work together to help the children learn 
and progress. 
 
Just a few dates for your diaries: 
Friday 16th November – Children In Need Day – the 
children may come dressed up in spots for a small 
donation to this fantastic charity. 
Tuesday 11th December – Christmas Nativity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates 
 

7th, 14th & 21st November – Open days 
26th November – Inset day 
29th November – flu jabs 

 
If your child attends a club, you can bring in 

fruit and leave it in their book bag for them to 
eat after school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 

       Children with 100% attendance for this week are:                 
Ajani, Zackariya, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Dylan, Aryah, Luca, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Maya, Scarlett, 
Viktorija, Ava-Mae, Tabitha, Adrians, Aadi, York 
 
Hawra, Selma, Temi, Zher, Talea, Jaiden, Yara, Melissa, Daniel, Lya, Malachi, Blake, Natanim, Siyana, 
Khadija, Henryk, Ruby, Kayden, Izabelle, Jasmine 
Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Ava-Mae and Daniel 

News from Explorers 
Explorers have been busy!  Our first PE lesson 
was about learning to be penguins.  You can 
find the dance on YouTube ‘learning station – 
penguin dance’.  Some children do not have PE 
kits.  Please could you bring them in by 
Wednesday, thank you. 
 
We have been learning how bread is made.  
Next week we will make our own! 
 
Finally we have been learning to be 
storytellers – ask your child to tell you the 
story of the Little Red Hen. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


